
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 14 - 15th December 2017 
Holiday Dates -  

Last Day of Term -  Wednesday 20th December.  Closing  at 

1.40pm 

First Day of Term -  Wednesday 3rd January 

Dates for your Diary -                                                                                 

Monday 18th December - Class Christmas Parties           

Tuesday 19th December -  Echo’s Nativity Picture    

Special available to purchase from local shops.                    

Tuesday 19th December - Reception Christmas    

Workshop @ 8.45am                                                               

Tuesday 19th December - Nursery Christmas          

Workshop @ 2.45pm                                                              

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Jumper Day              

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Lunch                        

Thursday 11th January - Parent Forum Meeting @ 

9.15am & 7.00pm                    

Attendance -   

The best class for attendance, week ending  the 15th Decem-

ber  2017, was Meerkats Class with  96.7% attendance. Well 

done to them!  

Congratulations to:  

Meerkats  96.7% 

Koalas   96.6% 

Unfortunately 7 classes did not reach our  96% target:  

Starfish  95.9%  

Butterflies  95.7% 

Dolphins  95.3% 

Pandas  94.7% 

Bumblebees  93.6% 

Turtles   90.3% 

Ladybirds  89.2% 

Overall attendance was  94.3% which is below our 96% target. 

This Week’s News -  

As part of our Christmas Celebrations, next Tuesday (19th December) the children are invited to come into school wearing a 

Christmas Jumper. This will be a full non-uniform day. There will be no donation required.  

Next Tuesday we will be having our  Christmas dinner, there is no need to pre-book this meal, children can put themselves 

down for  Roast Turkey or  Roasted Quorn on the day. Children are welcome to bring in a  home packed lunch if they wish. 

Please note that there will be no Jacket Potatoes available on this day.  

Thank you to everyone who has made a donation to our ‘Gift for the Elderly’  collection. We have received a over 100 items, 

meaning that all residents of the care home will receive a gift to open.  A group of year 2 children and staff will be  delivering  

the gifts on Wednesday  20th December. Thank you again for your kind generosity. 

Our Christmas Bazaar raised  £2339!  This is a fantastic amount of money, that will directly benefit all of the children in 

school. Thank you once again to the members of the Parents Association and to all those who supported the event.  

Reminder -  School closes at 1.40pm on Wednesday  20th December. Please collect your children from their classroom as 

normal. 

Reception parents are invited to join their children for their Christmas Craft session on Tuesday 19th December @ 8.45am, 

Nursery parents session will be on Tuesday 19th @ 2.45pm. 

Please note changes to menu next week 

What’s on the Menu next week?  

Monday:  Tomato & Basil Pasta or Macaroni Cheese 

with Garlic Bread & Salad 

Tuesday: Christmas Dinner Day! No Jacket Potatoes  

available. 

Wednesday:  Pork or Veggie Sausage with Mashed 

Potatoes  & Beans 

Thursday: School Closed 

Friday: School Closed 


